
 

 

 

 

Date: June 23, 2022 

 
To: All Bidders 
From: International Development Law Organization, Country Office Afghanistan Procurement Unit 
Subject: ITB No. N_19-2022/AFG/ITB, Provision of Vehicle Insurance Services 
 

Amendment No: 1 
 

Reference is made to IDLO ITB No. N_19-2022/AFG/ITB issued on June 14, 2022, for the procurement of 

Vehicle Insurance Services through IDLO Tenders website. 

 
Please find hereunder the queries received and IDLO’s response to them.  
 

1. “Is bidder’s technical team will be able to see vehicles?” 
 

Answer: 

• Due to the current limitations, the bidder’s technical team is not allowed to see the vehicles. 
However, vehicles details are provided in the ITB documents (see section C, Annex C, Terms of 
Reference of the ITB document) 
 

2. “Do we need to submit only by email or providing hard copy to your office is also mandatory?” 
 

Answer: 

• Reference to ITB, Instruction to Bidders, article 5 – Deadline for submission of Bid and article 
13; all bidders requested to submit its bid via email specified in the mentioned articles. 

 
This letter serves to inform that Amendment No. 01 to ITB No. N_19-2022/AFG/ITB will be posted in 
response to questions raised by Bidders. 
 
For your consideration while preparing your response to the above mentioned ITB. All other terms and 
conditions of the tender remain unchanged and remain applicable in full force.  

 
We appreciate your continuous interest with IDLO and looking forward to receiving your valued offer. 
 
 
Procurement Unit  
IDLO – Afghanistan  


